NOTA Dz PRENSA

Murcia, 18th of October 2009

Spain’s Formula One Team Campos Meta gears up by

reaching an agreement with Murcia local government

During a press conference hold yesterday at Murcia’s regional government head office,
Campos Meta President, Mr. José Ramon Carabante and Team Principal, Mr. Adrian
Campos, explained the terms of the agreement that will be signed in the following days

between the local government and the Spanish Formula One Team.

Campos Meta will receive local government financial support to build the team
manufacturing plant in Fuente Alamo Technology Park and up to 200 direct and indirect
new jobs will be created in the region to fulfill the requirements of the plant. The project
also includes the construction of a dedicated race track for aerodynamic testing with

a 3 kilometers straight line that will be a world reference for Formula One testing.

Cartagena and Murcia local universities are also involved in the agreement by creating

Motorsport Engineering academic courses to feed the team in the following years.

The signing of this agreement, together with the fulfillment of the deadlines by Dallara
in the construction of the car for next season, represents an important step forward

for the team towards their future and stability in the Formula One Championship.




